
 
 

 

Newsletter 9th February 2023 

 

School Diary 

Monday 13th – Friday 17th February 

Week B 

 

Date(s) Event(s) 

Monday 13th February Year 11 Mock Interviews 

Tuesday 14th February 
Year 11 Mock Interviews 

Charity Doughnut Sale 

Wednesday 15th February 

Year 11 Mock Interviews 

6th Form Trip to Sky TV 
London  

Barcelona Sports Tour 
Meeting for Parents 6pm 

Thursday 16th February 

Year 11 Mock Interviews 

Year 11 ETF Session 

Year 9 Virtual Parents’ 
Evening 4.30-7.15pm 

Homework Club 3.20-
4.30pm Library & D22 

Friday 17th February 

Year 11 Mock Interviews 

School Closes for Half 
Term 3.20pm 

 



 
 

News 

Year 9 Parents’ Evening 
Please keep a look out for an email inviting you to 
book your virtual appointments for this event on 
Thursday. 
 

Year 11 Mock Interviews 
Students should check the notice board by the 
careers office for times of their interviews next week. 
 

Theatre Performance 
Tomorrow, Year 10 will be watching a theatre 
production called Grass. The production addresses 
the importance of a moral compass when it comes to 
reporting serious violent crime and how someone's 
involvement in violent crime can impact their mental 
health. Grass was written by Perception Theatre. The 
production has been produced in partnership with 
Evolving Mindset CIC and funded by Merseyside VRP. 
The story was co-developed with young people across 
Merseyside and their input has heavily influenced the 
narrative, themes and issues covered within the 
production.  The production will challenge the culture 
around being labelled a ‘grass’ and the connotations 
and perceptions that accompany the label, to 
empower young people to report serious violent 
crime.  
  

  



 
 

TRACK Progress and Ambition Awards 
TRACK Progress and Ambition Awards were given to 
the students who have made the most amount of 
improvement within each subject area. TRACK 
Student of the Half Term Awards were given to the 
pupils who have modelled all of the TRACK values 
across the half term for each subject. 
There were lots of nominations from staff across the 
school, so well done to those who received an award 
for this half term. To see photos of the boys receiving 
their awards please check out our Facebook or 
Twitter pages. 

 
 

Careers 
This week was National Apprenticeship Week, please 
see attached letters from the Department for 
Education. 
 

Library 
Our Readathon took place this week with our keen 
readers completing an entire day of sponsored 
reading in the library.  All of the money raised goes to 
Read for Good, a charity that provides new reading 
books and storytellers for local children's hospitals. 
So far, the boys have raised over £150, with more 
money still to come in.  If you would like to sponsor 
our students and help raise money for a worthy 
cause, please click this 



 
 

link: https://readathon.my.salesforce-
sites.com/sponsor/R4G_SponsorPupilFindSchool1 

 
For the latest news, events and book 
recommendations, follow us on Instagram 
@library_mosslands  
 

Charity Doughnut Sale 
Doughnuts will be on sale at break on Tuesday.  
Chocolate, apple and custard doughnuts are available 
at £1.50 each. 
 

Medication In School 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding 
medication in school, please contact the SEND 
Department. 
 

Art Department 
You can follow us on Instagram @art_mosslands to 
see some fabulous examples of the work produced by 
our students. 
 

https://readathon.my.salesforce-sites.com/sponsor/R4G_SponsorPupilFindSchool1
https://readathon.my.salesforce-sites.com/sponsor/R4G_SponsorPupilFindSchool1


 
 

Fundraising for Mosslands 
Don’t forget to order your online shopping through 
"Easyfundraising.com" to help raise money for 
school.  
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